
NATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Hosur Road, Bengaluru 

 
CIR:NPSHRD/2021-22/018                                                                                     03 September, 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We understand from the Government directive and circular that classes 6 to 8 can be conducted in the 

school campus from 6th September 2021. 

 

From our side the school is taking all precautions and following them strictly and ensuring that COVID-

19 Safety Protocols are in place to provide a safe environment to conduct the classes. 

 

We would appreciate if you could fill up the PARENTAL CONSENT AND DECLARATION 

LETTER attached to this circular, allowing your ward to attend the classes, as proposed by the 

Government. 
We are awaiting for your response. 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                            NATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL, HOSUR ROAD, BENGALURU  

                                  PARENTAL CONSENT  AND DECLARATION LETTER        03.11.2021  

To,  

The Principal  

National Public School, Hosur Road, Bengaluru- 560100.   
  

SUBJECT: LETTER OF CONSENT FOR OFFLINE CLASSES  
  

• We hereby give our consent to our ward _________________________________, studying in Grade 

_____Section ___ at National Public School, Hosur Road, Bengaluru- 560 100, for the following offline 

sessions proposed to be conducted in school.  

(Please indicate your choice/choices in one or more box/boxes with a tick)          

YES, we consent to send our ward for Offline   Regular Classes 

NO, we do not consent   to send our ward for Offline Regular Classes 

  IF YES,         
   

 
• We will ensure that our ward shall follow all guidelines and SOP given by the school regarding 

precautions to be taken for prevention of spread of COVID-19.  

• We assure you that he/she will maintain complete social distancing and hygiene for personal safety 

and health.   

• We assure you that neither our ward nor anyone in our residence is currently COVID-19 positive / our 

ward or anyone in our residence is currently not exhibiting any symptoms of Covid-19 and we have 

not been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19 in the last two weeks. In case of contact 

with a COVID-19 positive person in the last two weeks, we have attached our ward’s RT-PCR test 

report for your record.  

Students Name: __________________________________        Class & Section: ______________  

Mother’s Name: _______________________________________________    

Mother’s Signature: ____________________________________________    

Father’s Name: ________________________________________________    

Father’s Signature: _____________________________________________    

Residing at:   

____________________________________   

____________________________________  

____________________________________                            Date: ____/____/_______  

  

Kindly fill and submit a hard copy to the school.      


